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Deputy Griffin has been the Junior Varsity Football coach for L’Anse Area Schools 

for the past two years. Due to a partnership agreement with the Baraga County 

Sheriff's Department, he started a new position as our School Resource Officer this 

year. He is also a member of the Michigan Army National Guard. Michael was 

nominated for Employee of the Month because he is willing to help out in any way 

requested and maintains a positive attitude. Deputy Griffin has been a leader in 

implementing updated security measures in the school. He works hard to make 

sure that we have a safe and secure school environment.  Michael is also bringing 

the TEAM (Teaching Educating And Mentoring) curriculum into classroom lessons 

with students. He builds relationships with students based on mutual respect and is 

able to guide them toward good decisions regarding attendance and academics. 

Michael lives in L’Anse with his wife Stacy and their two daughters. We are very 

lucky to have Deputy Griffin as part of our team at L’Anse Area Schools!  


